
BCCA Web Content Administrator – 2023-2024

Reminder: the URL for the BCCA website is http://www.buckschess.org.uk/

During the year, all dependencies on the old website have been removed. Also, a more robust DNS 
service is now in use.

The website has attracted modest interest with, perhaps, a dozen queries regarding local chess 
during the year.

All clubs, except Slough, now have their own websites to which the BCCA site has links.

Bucks League results are already handled effectively by Steve Law’s website but Chiltern League 
matches are only catered for by the (understandably) Oxfordshire-centric  
https://www.oxfordfusion.com which is not always easy to navigate. I have started publishing 
Chiltern League fixtures and results (where known).

I have no wish to duplicate content but, if clubs wish to broadcast events or news to a wider 
audience, I will be happy to publish the details.

As always, could clubs please check for any inaccuracies or omissions in the clubs section. Also, I 
would appreciate a link to the BCCA website.

Any suggestions on content and/or presentation would be gratefully received – what seems obvious 
to the author may be less obvious to the reader!

I believe that Ray Sayers has relocated. The previous link to Bucks Youth Chess Association is 
broken. If anyone has any knowledge about the organisation, please let me know.
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